
HB 1635 -- I’m Pet Friendly Special License Plate

Sponsor:  Still

Currently, to obtain the I’m Pet Friendly special license plate,
a person must pay a $25 emblem-use authorization fee to the
Missouri State Humane Association and submit to the Director of
the Department of Revenue an application along with an emblem-use
authorization statement issued by the association.  This bill
allows a person to pay the $25 emblem-use fee to the department
director at the time of registration for deposit into the
Missouri Pet Spay-Neuter Fund.


	Page 1

